
From: UrbanGrowth  
Sent: Friday, 11 January 2013 10:34 AM 
To: 'Kate MacDonald' 
Subject: RE: MP 11_0002 & SSD 12_5374 - Barangaroo Central 
 
Hi Kate,  
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 19 December 2012 requesting comment on 
the proposed works on the Waterfront Promenade and Public Domain, at Barangaroo 
Central. Sydney Water has reviewed the proposal and provides the following 
comments for the Department’s consideration.  
 
Trade Waste Information 
Should this development generate trade wastewater, this correspondence does not 
guarantee the applicant that Sydney Water will accept the trade wastewater to its 
sewerage system. In the event trade wastewater is generated, the property owner is 
required to submit an application for permission to discharge trade wastewater to the 
sewerage system before business activities commence. A boundary trap will be 
required where arrestors and special units are installed for trade waste pre-treatment.  
 
For further information please visit the Sydney Water website at: 
http://www.sydneywater.com.au/OurSystemsandOperations/TradeWaste/ 
 
Regards 
 

Corrine Manyweathers | Student Town Planner 
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